Important notice - Last Update Emergency Covid-19

Dear customers please be informed that, in order to respect the safety of all applicants and of our staff, the Italian Embassy of Bangkok has temporary closed the Visa Office and asked to close our Visa Application Centers in Bangkok, Phuket and Chiang Mai.

Our call center service will still be operating according to the normal business hours

Help line: +66 (02) 118 7001 or

Email ID: info.itth@vfshelpline.com)

Further information will be regularly updated on the website www.vfsglobal.com

We apologize for the inconvenience